From: Jacqui Hutley

Sent: 28 October 2022 14:52

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Whitwick Manor AD planning application

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| am concerned about this planning application due to claseness of childrens schools and
main road use The significant added pollutions from yet more traffic and actual construction
pollutions. This proposal is possibly adding to environmental pressures. Prioritise Climate or
face catastrophe. A quote from Antdénio Guterres, Sec. Gen.  UN Chief. Sincerely Yours,
Jacqui Hutley.



